
 

 

Emil Saladin, Secretary Swiss Circle, 414/6 Carnation Park, Thalawathugoda, Hokandara South 

Mobile 0724 308003 Tel. 011 4006160 Email: secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com  Website: www.swisscircle.org      
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 6, 2011 

 
 

Dear Members,  

 

We invite you to celebrate, 

The Swiss National Day on the beach  

 

Venue  :  Mt Lavinia Hotel, (Beach House) 100, Hotel Road, Mount Lavinia 
 

Date  :  Sunday 31
st
 July 2011  

 

Time  : Aperitif at 6 pm –Celebration 7pm - Dinner 7.30 pm onwards 
 

Dress Code   : Smart Casual 

 

This year’s Swiss National Day will be a spectacular event on the beach with Swiss wine offered by 

the Swiss Embassy for the aperitif, delicious Swiss food prepared by Swiss chefs specially flown in 

for the Swiss food promotion, bonfire and Lampion for the children.  

 

The Mt Lavinia Hotel is hosting a Swiss Promotion from 27th July to the 2nd August.  During 

this promotion, the Swiss Connection with Chef Alexander Hroll (from the Widder Hotel in 

Zurich) and Chef Oliver Barda (from the Great Adlon Hotel in Berlin) will create the ultimate 

Swiss Gastronomy experience.   

 

The Swiss Circle members will enjoy the privilege of 

special prices for the scrumptious Swiss buffet offered on 

the 31
st
 July 2011 as follows: 

 

Members    Rs. 2600/- per person 

Non members   Rs. 3000/- per person 

Children  Rs. 1300/- per Child (6-12yrs) * 

*the children of the members will be sponsored by the 

Swiss Circle 

 

Payment for dinner must be made “in cash” on arrival at the entrance to the committee members. 

All beverages consumed during the evening, other than those offered for the aperitif, will be 

charged on individual accounts and will have to be paid to the hotel staff. 

 

May we remind those members who have not yet paid in their membership fees to do so without 

further delay. 

 

Please make your reservation, latest by Wednesday 26th July 2011 with Emil Saladin at  0724  

308003 or secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com and please note that those who reserve and do not 

attend will be charged. 

  

Looking forward to a wonderful evening by the bonfire on the beach. 

 
 

 

 

Bye for now,   
 

Nelly Daetwyler / Newsletter  


